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Monday 16th November 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 Isolation  
 
Following confirmation of a positive case in Year Six, I am writing to provide you with additional information. 
We have worked closely with Cheshire East and Public Health to complete Track and Trace procedures, to ensure 
the safety of our children and staff in order to reduce the risk of infection. As a result of this, we have been 
instructed that both of the Year Six classes are required to stay off school and self-isolate until Tuesday 24th 
November. They can return to school on this date.  
 
Whilst self-isolating children will need to continue with their learning. Mrs Watson will be overseeing activities 
and resources that children can access through Google Classroom during this time. 
 
I appreciate that this situation may be difficult to manage. However, in line with Public Health and Government 
guidance, it is essential for the safety of the whole school community.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


